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Together Everyone Achieves More 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Today is a sad day at Curwen as we say goodbye to our very cute and fluffy ducklings. It is hard to say who has enjoyed 
them more out of the children and the staff! We hope it has been a memorable learning experience, and the children have 
produced some lovely work in class. Thank you as always to Ms Fuller, our mother duck, for looking after the ducklings so 
well. 
 
It was lovely to welcome our governors to school on Tuesday. They spent a whole day walking around, looking at books 
and even had school dinners with the children! They were very impressed with the hard work of the staff and the amazing 
high standards of work by the children. We hope that you managed to speak to them in the playground. 
 
We were very pleased this week that it was confirmed that we have retained our Inclusion Quality Mark Flagship Status. 
This was following a day's inspection by an external advisor. A massive well done to all staff and our Inclusion Team for all 
the hard work that meant we received this accolade. 
 
Please remember that Thursday 5th May is a working at home day for everyone due to the local elections being held at 
school. All children will be sent home with work on Wednesday which teachers will explain to them. Zoom details will also 
be sent out on Wednesday. Children should bring work completed back to school on Friday where they will have time to 
discuss it. 
 
This weekend we wish Eid Mubarak to all of our families who are celebrating. If your child is off on Tuesday, please report 
this on Tuesday morning only. If you report it on Monday evening, unfortunately it doesn’t feed through on our attendance 
system properly.  
 
Have a nice long weekend 
 
Mr Harris and Mrs Mansfield  

3H—100% attendance 
BEST WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 

This week, 6 children in year 2 got to go on a 

special RE conference Day. They all really 

enjoyed their 

day.  They went to talk 

and share their ideas 

about different 

religions. They also 

engaged in a creative activity inspired by 

what they learnt and discussed.  

RE conference 

Please be aware that school will be 

closed on Monday 2nd May as it is 

a bank holiday, and Thursday 5th 

May due to polling day. Children 

will be provided with work to do at 

home on Thursday. 

School Closed 



AM—Yunus 

RDR—Tasin 

RMC—Ayesha 

1K—Maya 

1L—Zayna 

2W—Aariz 

2R—Ermina 

3B—Asahi 

3H—Mohamed 

4C—Andrei 

4K—Alexia 

5C—Manjot 

5T—Abdullah 

6H—Ahmad 

6U—Bety 

LST—Eliza 

PM—Anas 

RM—Nishat 

RC—Axel 

1I—Paul 

1SN—Humaira 

2S—Haniya 

2M—Precilia 

3G—Eliza 

3L—Leah 

4N—Karanveer 

4A—Andy 

5B—Musa 

5L—Amelia 

6C—Sharyar 

6B—Nadwa 

 

Our Stars That Shine 

David—5T 

For being kind and a good friend 

Kindness Cup Winners 

TT Rockstars 

Upcoming Trips: 

 Forest school for 4K and 3G on 4th May 

  

 

 

 

Other reminders: 

 Please let the school know if your child has allergies 

or has suffered an injury at home, and fill out a 

temporary care plan at the main office if any 

treatment is needed 

 School will be closed on polling day (5th May) 

Reminders for the Week 

Benjamin Zephaniah— 1022 

Julia Donaldson— 769 

Roald Dahl— 735 

Charles Dickens— 723 

Team Points: 


